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MINUTES OF THE PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING

 EAGLE MOUNTAIN CITY, UTAH

Eagle Mountain Community Center

1668 E. Heritage Dr

Eagle Mountain, UT  84043

July 31, 2001

Chair pro tempore Diane Jacob called the meeting to order @ 6:08 p.m.  

Roll Call:  

Commissioners present:  Chair pro tempore Diane Jacob, Jeff Love, Jody Hooley and Tom Maher.  Brigham Morgan arrived at 6:17 p.m.  Diane Bradshaw and Bill Chipman were excused.


Town Staff:


Town Planner

Shawn Warnke


Town Engineer

Korey Walker


Planning Assistant
Jody Harris


Deputy Recorder 

Fionnuala Kofoed


Fire Chief:

Robert Dekorver

Others present:  Josh Elledge.

1.
Pledge of Allegiance:

Tom Maher led the Pledge of Allegiance.

2.
Approval of the Agenda:

MOTION
Jeff Love moved to approve the agenda. Tom Maher seconded the motion.  Ayes: 4, Nays: 0.  Motion passed.  Brigham Morgan was not present to vote. 

3.
Status Report From the Council:



Shawn Warnke noted that the City Council had approved the Amended Ruby Valley, Plat B.

4.
Approval of Minutes:

MOTION
Tom Maher moved to approve the minutes of July 10, 2001 as amended.  Jeff Love seconded the motion.  Ayes: 4, Nays: 0.  Motion passed.  Brigham Morgan was not present to vote.

MOTION
Diane Jacob moved to approve the minutes of June 26, as amended.  Tom Maher seconded the motion.   Ayes: 4, Nays: 0.  Motion passed.

5.
Conditional Use Permit:

A. Electrical Transmission Line and Switchgear Station, Eagle Mountain City.

Shawn Warnke presented  the location for the Electrical Line and Switchgear Station.  The Development Review Committee Recommends that the Planning Commission approve the conditional use application for Eagle Mountain City’s Electrical Transmission Line and Switchgear Station.

MOTION
Brigham Morgan moved to approve conditional use for Electrical Transmission Line and Switchgear Station.  Jeff Love seconded the motion.  Ayes: 5, Nays: 0.  Motion passed

Jody Hooley was inquiring about the landscaping for the dentists office in The Ranch.  Shawn Warnke advised the dentist is planning on moving into the new building that is still under construction in The Ranches with in the new few months.

Brigham Morgan was requesting a copy of updated parks and subdivision report.  Shawn Warnke explained that Mayor Bond had asked for a full report on this subject.

Jeff Love was asking about the status with Patterson Construction in Eagle Point Plat B.  Korey Walker explained that a bond agreement was sent approximately 2 weeks ago and as of today it has not been signed.

8.
Adjournment



MOTION
Diane Jacob moved to adjourn meeting @ 6:32 p.m.  Brigham Morgan seconded.

Approved:  ______________________________________ Date: ___________________

                      
Chairman Bill Chipman
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